
1 
 

                                                   

Release note   

eProcurement in eSubmission 
 

Eu ropean Commission - Directorate General for Informatics Directorate B - D igital Business Solutions 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Release date 6 January 2022 

 

In this eSubmission release, we introduce – in the system requirements section - an 

improved display of the accepted file formats for attached documents. 

 

If you are invited to submit a tender in the second step of a restricted procedure / 

design contest or in any subsequent round of a negotiated procedure, you will first 

need to acknowledge that you have received the invitation to tender before starting 

your submission. 
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Improved display of system requirements 

In the eSubmission application, you will find an improved display of the accepted file 

formats for attached documents. In the system requirements screen, you will see more 
clearly which file formats are accepted for all file types, as well as the file formats only 
accepted for specific file types. 

Acknowledgement of receipt of the invitation to tender 

To be able to submit a tender in the second step of restricted procedures / design contests 
or any subsequent round of negotiated procedures, you will need first to acknowledge the 

receipt of the invitation. 

In the Funding & Tender opportunities portal, look up the invitation in “My Invitations” 
section. Open the “Actions” menu next to the invitation and click on “Acknowledge 
Receipt”. You will then be redirected to eSubmission, where you will be able to start your 
submission. You can of course decide to start your submission at a later time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


